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	Appreciation


	David

Now that I've had a chance to get organized, I want to

thank you for the great job you did subbing in ESOL

for me for four weeks! You stepped into a difficult

schedule, teaching reluctant learners with grace and

expertise. The records you left enabled me to give all

of my students meaningful grades on very short notice,

and I'm able to carry on where you left off, making my

job of preparing my students for the FCAT in March

easier.

Again, thank you!

Pat


